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Dear First Grade Families, 

 

Welcome to the 2019-2020 school year!  My name is Mrs. Jadlos and I am 

excited to be your child’s teacher!  

 

This is my eighth year teaching but my first year teaching first grade!  I 

have a 16-month-old son named Jonathan who keeps me very busy.  When I 

am not chasing him around, I enjoy going to the gym, reading, and spending 

time at the beach.   

 

First grade brings many new challenges.  Having a love for early literacy 

instruction, I am eager to begin my new journey in first grade.  Your role in 

making this year a success is paramount.  It is important that students come 

prepared, on-time, and ready to learn.  Students and parents will be 

expected to read together nightly.  Any concerns you may have should be 

expressed swiftly in order for us to work together towards a solution.   

 

Please feel free to reach out through email, JWelsh3@philasd.org, or the 

Classroom Dojo app with questions or comments.  

  

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Jadlos 

First Grade Teacher 

Henry C. Lea Elementary  


